Questions for organisations seeking funding to provide therapeutic support to those affected by the fire at Grenfell Tower
There have been numerous applications for support submitted to the Funder Coalition to provide some kind of therapeutic intervention to the children and families affected by the fire at Grenfell Tower.  Most of these interventions in the context of North Kensington are not known to John Lyon’s Charity, so we would be grateful if you could provide a little more information to help us gain a clearer picture of the services that are being delivered on the ground.  It is important that services are joined up, have clear referral pathways both into and out of the service, and do not unnecessarily duplicate work that is being done by others. 

To help us gain a better local understanding, and promote your funding request to other funders, please could you provide additional information to satisfy the following points:

1. Please could you confirm the reach of your project.  We need to know how many children and how many families will access your service.  
2. How many sessions will each individual receive?  Is this in a group context or 1:1. 
3. How are you receiving referrals for support?
4. What systems are in place, or links do you have, to local agencies (including CAMHS), to refer participants onwards to gain the support that they need. 
5. What qualifications do your therapists / counsellors have? 
6. [bookmark: _GoBack]Does each practitioner belong to an appropriate professional body e.g. BACP, UKCP, BPS? 
7. Do they all have an up to date DBS? 
8. What are your safeguarding policies and procedures?
9. What is your supervisory structure? 
10. From where will the service be delivered? 
